
INVITATION TO THE 5th MEETING OF THE GRSG IWG 

ON PANORAMA SUNROOF GLAZING (PSG) 

 
Dear Madam or Sir, 
  
You are kindly invited to the 5th IWG PSG meeting which will take place in Gilching  
on June 28, 2016: 
  
Time:    11:00– 17:00 (CEST) 
Venue:     Meeting room “Auditorium”,  

Webasto Thermo & Comfort SE, 
Friedrichshafener Str. 9, 
82205 Gilching, Germany 

  
Please notice that there has been a change of  location in comparison to the information in the 
DRAFT minutes of  4th meeting in Geneva due to building related construction work in 
Stockdorf. 
  
If  you plan to attend the meeting, we would like to ask you to inform the Secretary 
(Bianca.Retr@Webasto.com) by May 30, 2016. As part of  your response, please indicate if  you 
would like to present at the 5th IWG PSG meeting. All presentations will be required by June 10, 
2016. Moreover, please provide a brief  description of  what you plan on presenting and how 
much time you require. 
  
Agenda and meeting documents will be uploaded to the UN webpage prior to the meeting as 
they become available: https://www2.unece.org/wiki/display/trans/5th+PSG+meeting 

  

WEBEX / Teleconference information will be provided before the meeting.  
Directions and hotel recommendations are attached to this invitation. 
  
Accommodation: 
We have pre booked rooms at the hotel Bavaria Motel. You will find attached a list of  hotels 
(only recommendations) and direction how to get to Webasto in Gilching. 
In case you would like to use the special hotel rates, please inform us when you will arrive and 
how long you will stay in the hotel by May 30, 2016. 
 
We would plan to invite for a Dinner on Tuesday evening for attendees who could stay overnight 
and take an early Transport Connection next morning and would kindly ask you to give us notice 
of  interest by June 10, 2016. 
  
Transportation: 

We can offer a transportation service from the Munich airport for arrivals in a certain time slots. 
Normal driving time from the airport to Webasto Gilching is 45 - 60min in normal traffic 
conditions.  
Therefore, the attendees who are interested should inform us about the flight data as soon as 
possible. 
  
 



Please don’t hesitate to contact us, if  you have additional questions. 
  
Looking forward to seeing you in Munich, we remain 
 
With kind regards, 
 
i.V. Dr. Stephan Müller von Kralik 
 


